
REMEMBERING

Mike Kochan
October 22, 1928 - February 17, 2010

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Earle & Evonne Atterton

Relation: We heard from Lillian Sutton

Dear Marie & Family:  Vonnie and I are so very sorry about the news of Mike's passing.  We have

missed being around our neigbours in Osoyoos, especially Mike and you.  Mike and I shared the same

love of camping and fishing.  Without a doubt, you and Mike are in memory as our best neighbours

ever.  In all those years, Mike was always a friend who shared his love for the outdoors with me many

times.

Losing a life's companion is such a difficult experience.  I well know the grief you are going through at

this time.  It will linger and be a part of your life for quite a long time, but will ease.  The missing him

will never quite leave, as memories will always remind one of the many years of happiness you

shared.

If we can do anything to assist you or the family at this time. tell Lillian.  We could drive over and help

in any way needed.  I have and will continue to miss Mike and you.  You were always perfect

neighbors and friends.  Mike is safe and loved where he is now.  And you have family to share your

remaining years.

We will be in touch with Lillian, as we want to stay in touch.  May our Father in Heaven bless you with

good health and an understanding of the gospel of our Savior.  We will be in touch someway.  Thank

you, Marie, for the great neighbor and friend you have been to Evonne and I.  We have such great

memories of our life at Casitas Del Sol, mostly because of such great friends and neighbors.  God

Bless you until we see you this summer.

Earle & Evonne Atterton


